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To: Board of Directors of Account Holders  

Indonesia Central Securities Depository (KSEI) 

 

Re: Transfer of PT Grahamas Citrawisata Tbk (GMCW) Securities’ Administration Management  

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

As a follow-up to PT Grahamas Citrawisata Tbk’s Letter No. 030/GC/X/2020, dated October 14, 2020, we 

hereby inform you that the administrative management of the Company’s Shares will be transferred from PT 

Bima Registra, to the following Registrar:    

 

PT BSR Indonesia  

Gedung Sindo, 3rd Floor 

Jl. Wahid Hasyim No. 38 Menteng  

Jakarta Pusat 10340 

Phone (021) 31181811 

 

Therefore, as of October 19, 2020, all administrative activities regarding the Company’s securities will be 

under the purview of PT BSR Indonesia. 

 

Thank you for your kind attention and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

Hartati Handayani 

Head of Custodian Services Division 

 

Mohammad Awaluddin 

Head of Securities Management Unit 

Custodian Services Division 

 

 

 

CC: 

1. Board of Directors of Indonesia Stock Exchange 

2. Board of Directors of Indonesian Clearing and Guaranteeing Corporation 

3. Board of Directors of PT Grahamas Citrawisata Tbk 

4. Board of Directors of PT Bima Registra 

5. Board of Directors of PT BSR Indonesia 


